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Just want to take a few lines to say happy New Year to everyone and I 
pray every one has had a good year. 

The Christmas party went well. Looked as if everyone was having a good 
time. There was a lot of good conversation. We had a good turnout and a 
lot of good food. Looking forward to a great year at the Historical Society 
and we will need a lot more people to get involved. There are a lot of things 
that need to be done at the museum and cabin to make improvements. 

We will have three open houses this year, one on May 16th from 12 to 4, 
one on September 19th, same time and the 3rd will be on December12ih, 
same hours. 

George and Ruth Ann are having a 50th wedding anniversary party.  We 
are all invited to be there on January 18th at the Methodist Church in 
Bethel, from 2 to 5PM. I hear they are planning on going on a cruise a little 
later on. I think it would be a good idea, instead of gifts, to donate money to 
go towards their trip. 

Please take time to send in your dues. The drop in the economy has 
affected the society as it has everything else. 

Thanks to Faye Miller for the donation a quilt for the cabin and an Ohio 
Postcard book. 
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